
  

  

2 March 2023  

  

  

Dear Parents/Carers  

  

I am writing to update you regarding the leadership of Oreston Community Academy.   

  

I am delighted to inform you that, following a national recruitment campaign, Amy Chivers 

has been successfully appointed as the substantive and permanent Headteacher of Oreston 

Community Academy.  

  

The permanency of this position will take place with immediate effect.  I am sure you will join 

me in offering Amy Chivers your support and wish her every success.  

  

Best wishes  

  

  

  

  

   

   

   

  

  

  

         


